Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

ENGAGEMENT

ELLERTON-DAUPHINAIS - Mrs. Gerald Ellerton of Hemmingford is pleased to announce the engagement of her youngest daughter Susan Heather to Joseph Philippe Dauphinais youngest son

of Mr. and Mrs. Jérémie

Hemmingford.

Dauphinais

DUNCAN - Michael and Monica (née Muller) are pleased to announce the birth of a brother for Malcolm Melissa. Alexandre, weighing 7 lbs. 13 oz. on March 6, 1994 at the Anna Laberge Hospital. Proud grandparents are Gerald and Lois Duncan Ormstown and Wal Walter and Nelly Muller of Morin Heights, and great Thomas grandfather Duncan of Ormstown.

DIED

HENDERSON, Nelson Taylor - At the Old's Long Care Hospital, Long Olds, Alta. on Feb. 27, 1994, where he had been a patient for over a year. He was born on the Gore Road on June 13, 1924 the son of the late Henry and Lillian Henderson. He is survived by 2 sisters Hazel Sorensen and Audrey Pepino. He was predeceased by his brother Andrew in 1977 and his half-sister Pearl Beattie and half-brothers Clarence and Lynden. A memorial service will be held in May at St. Paul's Church, Anglican Quebec. Herdman. Memorial donations may be made to St. Paul's Anglican Church Anglican Cemetery Fund care of Bill Taylor, P.O. Box 1852, Huntingdon JOS IHO.

WELBURN, Randy, son of Mrs. Nellie, and the late Jack Welburn, at the age of 58 years following a courageous 17 month battle with cancer. He leaves to mourn his loving wife Marj. bf McTaggart,

Saskatchewan. His children; Randy, John, Mary, Gordon, Susan and Ken. His step children Jim, Greg & Cindy also Maury, Shawn and Crista and 10 grandchildren. He is also survived by his brothers Clinton (Šonny) of Huntingdon, David of Georgetown and Jack, Brockville, Ont. Gerald, Brampton, Brockville, Ont. and Howard. Huntingdon. He was predeceased by his sister Anita. A memorial service was held on Mar. 2, 1994 Knox at Presbyterian Church, Weyburn, Sask.

CARD OF THANKS

Sincere thanks to Dr. Blonde and staff of the second floor of the Barrie for the excellent care I received. Also to Dr. Burgess and staff of the Montreal General Hospital. To all my relatives, neighbours and friends thanks again for cards, phone calls and help. A special thank you to Rev. Nitche and the U.C.W. of the Franklin United Church and the W.I. for their prayers and cards.

Harold Sutton

Sincere thanks to all the nurses and staff on second floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital and to Dr. Thompson, Dr. Blonde Hospital and Dr. Aiken for the excellent care received while I was a patient there. Also to family, friends, clergymen and neighbours for cards, gifts, prayers, visits and phone calls. Deep appreciation also to Marilyn Rennie for her concern and support to my family. Every kindness was appreciated and will be remembered.

Fred Kyle

My special thank you to my family, relatives, friends, and neighbours for the visits, cards, gifts, and phone calls when I was in the hospital.

Beatrice Welburn

IN MEMORIAM

DUNN, Keith - In loving memory of a dear husband, father, grandfather and brother, who passed away March 27, 1993.

Nothing can ever take away

The love a heart holds dear.

Fond memories linger every day,

Remembrance keeps him near.

Lovingly remembered, Velma and family

COME HELP CELEBRATE

THOMAS DUNCAN'S 100th BIRTHDAY

March 26, 1994, 2-4 p.m. At Walshaven, Ormstown Good Wishes Only